
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 27th February 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 13th February 2023 = 96.0% 
 
A reminder that children must read at home at least three times per week and an 
adult must sign their reading log to reflect this. 
 
Monday 27th February – School re-opens to pupils 
 
Tuesday 28th February – School is open for 3C, 4M and 4T 
                                 – School is closed for 3W, Year 5 and Year 6 
 
Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day – children to bring in their favourite book. 
Thursday 2nd March – Author visit, Martyn Potts 
                                 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 13th February 2023 
3C – 98.75%               3W – 96.54% 
 
What a lovely week we have had in Year 3. The trip to Chester for our Roman 
Experience was fantastic and the children thoroughly enjoyed it all-especially the 
tour with the Roman Soldier. 
 
Please remember to bring PE kits back to school as PE will now be on a Monday. 
 
World Book day will be on Thursday 2nd March-please see separate Parent Mail for 
information. 
 
Have a lovely half term 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 13th February 2023 
4M - 100%               4T – 92.4% 
 
Well done Year 4 for a fantastic half term.  
 
Next half term, PE will take place on a Tuesday afternoon. Please leave kits in 
school to avoid missing lessons. 
 
Please continue to read and practice times tables when you can over half term. 
 
Have a lovely week off! 
 
Miss McKinney  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 13th February 2023 
5KW – 97.07%              5W – 89.49% 
 
Year 5 have worked super hard this half term and they thoroughly deserve a great 
break next week. We're looking forward to hearing all about their half term, 
whether they have been away or had adventures in their homes.  
 
Next half term, PE is moving to a Thursday and a Friday. It is important that all 
children have their PE uniform in school each day and it remains in school until the 
end of term.  
 
Our DT topic will be shelters. It would be great if they could start thinking about 
different types of shelters and notice shelters in their local environment. 
 
Mrs Webster and Mrs Ward 
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 13th February 2023 
6D – 94.61%               6S – 98.23% 
 
No updates from Y6 

 


